
Commentary/Op-Ed - January 2010

Making the Most of 
Manhattanville

In this Off the CUF commentary, David Hochman writes that the 

battle over eminent domain should not be the final word on 

Columbia's planned expansion into West Harlem, arguing that 

local officials should now work to ensure that the university's new 

campus triggers additional economic development for New York 

and the community.

by David Hochman

Click here to read the commentary (PDF).
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Policy group urges retooling of Columbia plan

The Real Deal, January 21, 2010
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